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I support HB 3144, which would stop private bans on mobile homes and extend a 

program to fix conflicts in marinas and mobile home parks, prohibit new recorded 

instruments or governing documents of a planned community from banning the siting 

of manufactured dwellings or prefabricated structures, and extend the sunset  for 

Housing and Community Services Department grants for certain low-income facility 

tenant dispute resolution services. All of these elements in the bill seem to support 

the building or preservation of affordable housing in Oregon which has chronically 

been in short supply. If we ever hope to decrease the crisis of homelessness in our 

state, actions like this are needed. I hope that you will consider the needs of 

everyday Oregonians and support this bill. Thank you. 


